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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: John Veevaert [john@trinityminerals.com]
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2008 12:39 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: Tucson Show

It's that time again - The Tucson Show!

I am leaving for Tucson soon and will be actively looking to see what is new in the 
mineral world. To stay on top of what I see in Tucson visit this site:

http://www.trinityminerals.com/tucson2008

I will have show reports and specimens available starting around January 31st. 

On February 4th and 5th Steve Perry, Pat Haynes and I will have a mini two day show. You 
can learn more about the time and place at this website:

http://www.trinityminerals.com/tucson2008/vpshow.shtml

That's it for now.

To be removed from this list visit the page below. There you can add or delete your email 
address from the various email lists I use.

http://www.trinityminerals.com/email.shtml

Thanks for your interest,

John Veevaert
Trinity Mineral Co.


